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Future Earth is very thankful to the distinguished delegates for having accepted it as a 

Participating Organization of GEO. 

We would like to ensure that all previous support provided by DIVERSITAS and IGBP to 

GEO in areas like biodiversity, climate and global change, will continue, and as much as 

possible it will be stronger by further involvement of other scientific disciplines and 

decision makers. 

Future Earth will be looking forward to work jointly with GEO in the important topic of 

strengthening the valuable support that Earth Observation data can provide for the 

derivation of indicators to assist  decision makers in  their implementation of the 

Sustainable Development Goals. 

Many thanks 

   


